

The Rt. Hon. Mrs Theresa Villiers MP
Member of Parliament for Chipping Barnet
House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA
Tel 020 8449 7345 theresa@theresavilliers.co.uk
www.theresavilliers.co.uk

20 September 2016

Dear Dr Drage

Many thanks for coming to see me last week with your colleagues, Dr Weeks and Dr Ilozue. It was good to meet you all and I found our discussion very useful.

I am writing to the Health Secretary forwarding a copy of your letter and drawing his attention to the key concerns you raised with me.

I will be in touch as soon as I have information to pass on.

Regards

Dr Michelle Drage MBBS FRCGP Chief Executive Londonwide LMCs Tavistock House South Tavistock Square London WC1H 9LG